
 

 

 

NEW SOUTH WALES 

CASINO INQUIRY 

 
The independent Liquor and Gaming Authority of New South Wales has established an Inquiry in 
respect of certain matters identified in the Terms of Reference which may be found on the 
Inquiry’s Website at: www.nswcasinoinquiry.com. 
 
The Hon PA Bergin SC has been appointed to conduct the Inquiry with powers and authorities 
conferred on a commissioner under the Royal Commissions Act 1923 (NSW). 
 
The first hearing to open the public aspects of the Inquiry will be held on Tuesday 21 January 2020 
commencing at 10.00am at the Inquiry premises location on Level 4 of the Chief Secretary’s 
Building, access to which is at 47 Bridge Street, Sydney NSW 2000. Members of the public may 
observe the hearings either at the Inquiry premises or by accessing the live stream of the hearings 
at the Inquiry Website: www.nswcasinoinquiry.com  
 
Interested members of the public and organisations are invited to make written submissions to 
the Inquiry on any aspect of the Terms of Reference, but in particular in respect of paragraphs 
11(a) to (d). The Inquiry will continue to accept submissions until 4.00pm on 27 March 2020. The 
process for making submissions may be found at: www.nswcasinoinquiry.com.  

http://www.nswcasinoinquiry.com/
http://www.nswcasinoinquiry.com/
http://www.nswcasinoinquiry.com/

